## Dear Class of '55,

Mour decision to give to Cornell's Office of International and Off-Campus Studies has impacted my life significantly. Due in large part to my recieving a Class of '55 gift, I will be able to study in Poland for an entire semester. I have long wanted to explore this fascinating region of the world in an academic setting. Thanks to you, my time in Poland will make the liberal-arts education I receive from Cornell absolutely unforget-table.

Truly, it is donors like you who help Cornell stay alhead-of-the-curve when it comes to offering students the best a student may hope for in terms of a well-rounded college experience.

Thank you for your generosity, it has made a difference.

Very Sincerely,

Veronica (Zastkiewicz)

